
Subject Abstract accepted for Neurology 2018 

From neurology 2018 <neurology@eurosciconmeetings.com> 

To <jalaeish@tums.ac.ir> 

Date 2017-12-11 09:13 
 Dear Dr. Shohreh Jalaie, 
  
Your abstract for Neurology2018, which is going to be held in Paris, France on July 12-13, 2018 has been 
accepted.  
Now you may proceed for registration as well. 
Also I would like to tell you that our organization has decided to provide 10% discount upon registration this Christmas, and the 
discount code for the registration is NEUROXMAS, which you need to fill in when its asked while proceeding for the 
registration. Provide is the link for registration https://neurology.euroscicon.com/registration/discount 
  
Please feel free to ask if you require any other information. 
  
Regards, 
Suzan, Meeting Producer 
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